
Dear Senator Taylor, As your constituent I urge you to support SB 723-2, which would ban coyote 

killing contests in Oregon. Young people especially should not be encouraged to engage in wanton 
slaughter of innocent animals for fun. Please let me know of your decision on this issue. Thank you. 
Sandy Miller 
 


